
PRESIDENTS MESSAGE by John Engen, CGCS, Butte Creek C.C., Chico 

For those of you who did not make it to Tahoe Donner meeting in Truckee— 
you missed an excellent superintendents meeting. 
Many thanks go to Dick Tokos and the Sierra Nevada Golf Course Superin-
tendents Association for organizing everything so well. After the 
weather was so bad for 3 weeks it turned out to be a perfect day for golf. 
The golf course was beautiful nestled in an among the pines. I know what 
a challenge it is to build a golf course in that Truckee rock pile. Joint 
meeting such as this are good in many ways. Meeting old friends that have 
moved to another area, discussing the difference in problems such as Mon-
terey and Reno, even the pesticide regulations which seem to be quite 
different in Nevada than those in California. 

The educational portion of the meeting was presented by Dr. Wally Miller, 
University of Nevada. Dr. Miller spoke about a new material called "Rozol" 
that is being used for ground squirrel control. Dr. Miller discussed and 
showed some slides on fertilzer trials they have been working on in the 
Reno area which was quite interesting. 

Be sure and check with the Agricultural Commissioner in your area before 
applying any chemical. 

+ + + + + + + + + + 

ASILOMAR INSTITUTE - JANUARY 9-14, 1977 - Bill Davis, Univiersity of 
California, Davis, will be mailing notices of the Golf Course Institue 
very soon. Each year this program has attracted more participants so 
register early so you can be included. 

The Institute will be held January 9th thru the 14th, 1977 to give super-
intendents the advantage of the slow season to attend. Seek out a fellow 
superintendent who has attended and get his opinion on the benefits of this 
week long education program. Do Not hesitate to ask your club officials 
because a big majority of them have knowledge of it through the regional 
TARP meetings and I'm sure will approve your request to attend and financial 
assistance. 

+ + + + + + + + + + + 

YOUR HOST SUPERINTENDENT - Steve Carlton is a fourth generation Californian 
born in San Francisco on August 24, 1946. Happy Birthday Steve. He has^ 
a Bachelor of Science in Agronomy from the University of California, Davis 
in 1968 and did graduate work in Turf in 1972. He started in the cut 
flower business growing Gerbera Daisies in 1969 and 1970. He worked at 
Pebble Beach and Spyglass Hill and Del Monte C.C. in 1971-72 during the 
Crosby and United States Open. He was assistant superintendent at Almaden 
G & CC, San Jose 1973-74 with Bob Ford. He has been Superintendent at 
Carmel Vàiley Golf & C.C. for two years. 


